
SVR Artillery Notes — 2014 
by Wayne L. Eder 

Captain, Battery A, 3rd US Artillery 

 1 

 

The Battery had a busy summer and is winding down with several parades expected 
before the end of the year. The largest event since the last newsletter was the Gardnerville Civil 
War Reenactment on 9/12-14/14. Battery members fired the Mountain howitzer in support of the 
Federal troops and conducted demonstrations for school children on the Friday school day. 
Brothers Wayne Eder, Ray Ahrenholz, Ken Auld, and Brian Worcester all took the field during 
the event while Commander John Riggs and Brothers David Davis and David Hess were also in 
attendance.  

 
SVR Brother Ray Ahrenholz fires Mountain Howitzer at Gardnerville. 

 

 
SVR Artillery Commander Wayne Eder checks howitzer before firing. 
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Camp 25 Members with Abraham Lincoln Award and Campaign Ribbons 
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Aurora, NV Civil War Grave Dedication 

On August 9, 2014, members of Camp 25 and the SVR Artillery attended the grave 
dedication event at Aurora, NV where 10 veterans of the War of 1812; Mexican War; and Civil 
War are buried. SVR Artillery Commander Wayne Eder coordinated the event with the 
Hawthorne Historical Society.  

 
Camp 25 Members at Aurora, NV Monument Dedication 

 


